
Rt. 8, Frederick, +4d. 21701 
7/23/75 

Mr. Roger Langley 
The National Star 
National Frese Bldg. 
Wash, D.C. 

Dear Roger, 

When I phoned two days ago and you were not in my purpose was to tell you 
that I had heard, whether or not accurately, that a book I know to be a fraud 
had been or was being offered to the Star. 

If this is true I know something about this book, what lies behing it and its 
contents. 

There are some frauds that may appear to be harmless. In my opinion this is 
not one of tham. 

In fact, I believe that if and when this material is puhliebed there will be 
suits filed. I believe there is little successful defense possible but that 
even if there were the cost would be commiderable. 

The subject has always been a great temptation to editors, an alleged 
confession in the JFK assassination. 

I know you may have been away or too busy to respond so I take this time 
in recognition of and repaymnent of you personal kindnesses of the past. 

It is an at against interest because were this stuff to be published it 
could be of value to me and to my work. 

Beat regards, 

Herold Weisberg 


